
March 7, 2021 

St. Thomas of Villanova Church�

Located at 71 North Street,�

P.O. Box 177, Goshen, CT  06756�

860�491�2756�

stthomaschurch@optonline.net�

Our Lady of Grace Church�

Located at 715 Bantam Road,�

P.O. Box 427, Bantam, CT  06750�

860�567�9522�

ourladyofgrace@optonline.net�

St. Anthony of Padua Church�

Located at 49 South Street,�

P.O. Box 97, Litchfield, CT  06759�

860�567�5209�

stanthonypadua@optonline.net�

If You Touch Me, Take Me. 
Please Come Back To Church, It is Safe! 



SATURDAY, MARCH 6, 2021  �

  4:00  + Kathleen Main ~ by Anthony & Rita Knox�

� 5:00 �  + �

SUNDAY, MARCH 7, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  People of the Parish �

�STV� 9:15  + Catherine Sepples & Esther Brennan

�

�10:45 �  + �

MONDAY, MARCH 8, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  + �

TUESDAY, MARCH 9, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  + �

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 10, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  + �

THURSDAY, MARCH 11, 2021  �

� 8:00 � Living and Deceased of the Houlihan, Perga, Vali 

and Vanoni Families �

FRIDAY, MARCH 12, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  + �

SATURDAY, MARCH 13, 2021  �

  4:00  Maryann Crane (23rd anniv) ~ by Diane �

� 5:00 �  + �

SUNDAY, MARCH 14, 2021  �

� 8:00 �  + �

�STV� 9:15  + Angela Nardozzi �

�10:45 �  + �

T���� S�	�
� �
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ST ANTHONY OF PADUA CHURCH�

REV. MONSIGNOR ROBERT F. TUCKER�

PASTOR  �

RECTORY: 860�567�5209�

Joyce Crandley, D.R.E. and Caroline Ugurlu�

smallthingswithgreatlove.info �

Lynn Whittaker, Music Director� 860�480�2137 

ST THOMAS OF VILLANOVA�

860�491�2756; Email: louisdemontfort@optonline.net�

OUR LADY OF GRACE CHURCH�

Feast of St. Joseph 
March 19th 

Our Holy Father Pope France has 

designated this year to be a year in 

honor of St. Joseph and the follow-

ing prayer is suggested to be prayed…�

Holy Saint Joseph, guardian of Jesus Christ, husband 

of the Blessed Mother and patron of the Catholic 

Church, we pray to you for guidance this “Year of 

Saint Joseph” proclaimed by Pope Francis.�

�

You have showed us by your loving ways, the value 

of work and the joys of fatherhood.  By teaching 

God’s Son to do the will of His Father you have giv-

en us the path to do the same.  By your example, you 

have encouraged us to accept others as they are, with-

out exception.�

�

To you Saint Joseph, our Heavenly Father entrusted 

his only son, Jesus Christ to your tender care and up-

bringing.  In you, our Blessed Mother Mary placed 

her love and trust.  Through your mentoring, Jesus 

Christ became man.�

�

We praise you and ask of you to defend us and our 

loved ones from every evil and guide us with your 

grace and mercy.  Amen�

Archbishops Annual Ap-
peal�Reaching Out, Healing 

Together�This is our Chief 

Parish Alms Giving for Lent.  If you haven't received 

a letter this is the address to send a check  � Archbish-

ops Annual Appeal P.O. Box 28 Hartford, CT  06141

�0028.  Your support of this year’s Appeal ensures 

that essential charitable, educational, and pastoral 

ministries of the Archdiocese of Hartford are carried 

forward.  Our goal is to engage over 35% .  Whatever 

you give is appreciated.  This appeal assists not only 

Archdiocesan activities but many local charitable ac-

tivities.  Make it your Lenten Alms giving.�



St. Anthony of Padua Church�

WEEKLY:��������������������������������������������������$ 2,868.50 �

CANDLE:������������������������������������������������������$ 123.00�

MONTHLY:��������������������������������������������������$ 180.00�

St. Thomas of Villanova Church�

WEEKLY:��������������������������������������������������$ 1,226.00�

MONTHLY:����������������������������������������������������$ 70.00�

DONATIONS:�����������������������������������������������$ 200.00�

Our Lady of Grace Church�

WEEKLY:�����������������������������������������������������$ 384.00�

Thank you for Your  Continued Generosity to  
St. Louis de Montfort Parish. 

Weekend Mass Attendance:�

Our Lady of Grace: February 27th 40 people�

St Thomas: February 28th 81 people�

St. Anthony’s: February 27th 5pm 96 people;�

February 28th 8am 92 people; 10:45am 108 people�

Joyce Crandley  860�485�1247�

�

Please pray for our 24 parish children �

receiving First Holy Communion in the next 

several weeks.  �

�

WELCOME HOME PARISH FAMILIES! 
Zoom Classes end with Lent!�

Religious Ed will be resuming downstairs the Sunday after 

Easter.�

Faith Family Fun Facts Sunday School (for all ages at first) 

will meet the 1/2 hour after both Sunday Masses.  Parents 

enjoy our coffee, while we all enjoy huge smiles behind the  

kids masks)!�

WELCOME HOME PARISH FAMIIES! 

St Anthony’s�

During Lent, the children may bring up their spare 
change for the  large money bowl in the sanctuary. 

Book Club:  The next book club will be held on 

Wednesday, March 10th at 12 noon in the Rectory.  

The book is called “God’s Hotel”, by Victoria Sweet.�

�

�

Help Stop State Sponsored Suicide�

   The Connecticut General Assembly is considering legal-

izing a form of suicide in our state commonly referred to as 

"aid�in�dying" or "physician�assisted suicide". The legisla-

tion is House Bill 6425 "An Act Concerning Aid in Dying 

for Terminally Ill Patients".� ��

           Suicide is always as morally objectionable as mur-

der. The Church's tradition has always rejected it as a 

gravely evil choice: To concur with the intention of another 

person to commit suicide and to help in carrying it out 

through so�called "assisted suicide" means to cooperate in, 

and at times to be the actual perpetrator of, an injustice 

which can never be excused, even if it is requested. Saint 

Augustine writes that "it is never licit to kill another: even if 

he should wish it.” �True "compassion" leads to sharing 

another's pain; it does not kill the person whose suffering 

we cannot bear.��(John Paul II, The Gospel of Life, no. 66).�

TAKE ACTION:���

� Go to the website below, read more on the issue and then 

sign the petition to stop the legalization of assisted suicide 

in Connecticut�

�www.ctstopsuicide.org�


